
CATHOLIC EDUCATION OFFICE 
DIOCESE OF TOOWOOMBA 

Telephone: (07) 4637 1400 PO Box 756 
Fax: (07) 4637 1499 73 Margaret Street 
ABN: 88 934 244 646 Toowoomba Q 4350 

Ref: JB:sm:095 

26 January 2012 

Professor Alan Hayes 
Director 
Australian Institute of Family Studies 
Level 20, 485 LaTrobe Street 
MELBOURNE VIC 3000 

Dear Professor Hayes 

Re: Research Project- Growing Up in Australia: The Longitudinal Study of Australian Children 

I acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 19 January 2012 requesting permission to extend the 
current research application in Catholic schools in the Diocese ofToowoomba. 

i give my permission for you to conduct this research in Catholic schools under the jurisdiction of this 
Office in the Diocese of Toowoomba following consent from individual school principals, staff and 
parents. 

I note also that ethical clearance has been granted by the AIFS Ethics Committee on 16 January 
2012. 

I look forward to receiving a copy of the final report. 

Yours sincerely 


